
Question Answer 

1 Where is the deposit that I paid upon 

admission to Eaton House Schools? 

During the admission process you would have paid a deposit of £4,395 to 

secure the pupil's place at the school. The deposit is held by the school 

throughout the pupil's time here and is returned shortly after the end of their 

final term. 

2 How do deposits work for siblings? Pupils joining Eaton House with a sibling already attending the school will only 

need to pay a 'sibling deposit' of £1,000. If a pupil leaves Eaton House Schools 

but their sibling will continue attending then £3,395 of the full deposit will be 

transferred to 'top up' the sibling's deposit to a full deposit. The remaining 

£1,000 deposit for the departing pupil will then be returned as a credit 

against their final term extras with any remaining deposit balance being 

credited against their sibling's fees. 

3 We haven't signed up for clubs for next 

term yet, why have we been billed? 

School fees are invoiced in advance and termly extras such as after-school 

clubs are invoiced in arrears. 

4 When are the school fees due? The school fees are always due on or before the first day of term and the due 

date can be found on the invoice. The direct debit collection for school fees 

goes out on the first day of term. 

5 Can childcare vouchers be used to pay for 

school fees? 

Yes, but only until the term in which they turn five. After this point, childcare 

vouchers can only be used to pay for childcare outside of school hours and 

term time i.e. after-school clubs, Vesper club and holiday camp. 

6 Can HMRC's Tax-Free Childcare payments 

be used to pay for school fees? 

Yes, but only until the term in which they turn five. After this point, TFC 

payments can only be used to pay for childcare outside of school hours and 

term time i.e. after-school clubs, Vesper club and holiday camp. 


